
Public Meeting and Site Visit 

  

Lehman Caves Management Plan 

and 

Wild Caves and Karst Management Plan 

Monday, June 3, 2019 

6:30 p.m. 

Lehman Caves Visitor Center 

Please join park staff and planners to learn about the Lehman 

Caves and Wild Caves Management Plans. After a short 

overview, a site visit into Lehman Caves will be available. 

Public comment on these plans will be accepted until June 14, 

2019 and considered as the final documents are prepared this 

summer.  

 

For more information, contact Gretchen Baker, 775-234-7541 or Gretchen_Baker@nps.gov. 

Great Basin National Park , Nevada              

  


